Robert J. Wester, M.D.
Fellow, American College of Obstetrics and Gynecology
Diplomate, American Board of Obstetrics and Gynecology

1960 N. Ogden Street Suite 580 Denver, CO 80218  720-287-7560  Fax 720-287-7562

Effective January 1, 2008

Dear Patient,

As more patients carry high deductible insurance policies, health savings accounts, or no insurance at
all, this office is finding our previous billing methods must change.

Each month, in situations where an account is past due, a rebilling fee of $25.00 will be assessed, or late
charges of 1.5% (whichever is greater) will be applied to the balance. Any patient who fails to pay her
copay, at the time of service, will be charged a rebilling fee of $25.00 if that copay is not remitted within
ten days to this office. Patients who have high deductible insurance, or no insurance at all, are asked to
meet with our billing manager to discuss a payment plan agreement.

Questions may be referred to our billing manager, Carina Batres, at 720-287-7563. As always, we
appreciate your confidence in our practice and we value you as a patient.

Sincerely,

Robert J. Wester, M.D.
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